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Mazes
Another body in a string of ritualistic murders. A serial killer who's
getting cocky. Detective Derek Childress thinks this day just can't
get any worse. And then he meets his new partner. Investigator Kayle
Perrine is a Variant: one of several races of once-thought mythical
creatures who now live among and lord-over humankind. Led by a group
of vampires called the Clan Gentry, the Variants protect their own,
just as they did when Derek's previous partner was killed by one,
nearly a year ago. Now that Perrine's on the case, Derek expects a
cover-up. Kayle Perrine has worked his whole life to prove himself,
but being paired up with a boorish mundane like Derek Childress is
feeling more like punishment than reward. Derek is so blinded by his
prejudice against Variants, that he refuses to see the evidence Kayle
finds blatantly obvious. The sooner Kayle can close this case, the
sooner he can go back home and forget about the infuriating human
detective. A brutal attack forges a fragile truce between the two men,
driving them together. Derek and Kayle must learn to trust and depend
on each other while tempers flare and passions of every kind run hot
between them. Yet as they begin to grow closer, one fact continues to
keep them apart: they are from different worlds. With time running out
to solve this case, Derek and Kayle understand that love may not be
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enough to overcome prejudice, politics, and murder.

Maze
This carefully crafted ebook: "Rainbow Valley" is formatted for your
eReader with a functional and detailed table of contents. Anne Shirley
has now been married to Gilbert Blythe for 15 years, and the couple
have six children. After a trip to London, Anne returns to the news
that a new minister has arrived in Glen St. Mary. John Meredith is a
widower with four young children. The children have not been properly
brought up since the death of their mother, with only their father to
parent them. The children are considered wild and mischievous by many
of the families in the village, causing them to question Mr.
Meredith's parenting skills and his suitability as a minister.

The Rainbow Virus Young Adult Edition
Get lost in reading about mazes! From the Ultimate Fort in Japan to
the world's largest ice maze in Poland, students will travel deep into
some amazing mazes from around the world as they learn to apply
perimeter and area. By integrating math and literacy skills, this
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6-Pack of math readers makes learning mathematics simple, relevant,
and fun, and the real-world examples of problem solving allow students
to explore the concepts in meaningful ways. With an accessible
glossary, vibrant images, clear mathematical charts and diagrams, and
easy-to-read text, this book will engage readers and show them how to
apply mathematics to their daily lives. Additional text features
include a table of contents, index, captions, bold print, and an
answer key to help build academic vocabulary and increase
understanding. The challenging Problem Solving section and Let's
Explore Math sidebars provide plenty of opportunities for students to
practice their developing mathematics skills. This 6-Pack includes six
copies of this title and a lesson plan.

The Art of the Maze
Puzzle Mazes Trivia Challenges - Animal Mazes and Super Tough Mazes:
Challenge Your Smartness With Animal Mazes and Super Tough Mazes
Exercising your brain is like exercising your body with the right
program, you can keep your brain young, strong, agile, and adaptable.
Solving mazes in This Book (Puzzle Mazes Trivia Challenges - Animal
Mazes and Super Tough Mazes: Challenge Your Smartness With Animal
Mazes and Super Tough Mazes) : boosts your patience and persistence
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teaches you about the rewards of work. can help improve a child's
cognitive thought processes. are wonderful for improving hand-eye
coordination. Concentrating on a maze also helps with memory too. To
search for this book among Amazon books, and exactly among activity
books, it is sufficient to search by these words: maze puzzles for
kids maze puzzles for adults maze puzzles for kids ages 4-8 maze
puzzles party favors totally awesome mazes and puzzles adult mazes
puzzle book maze puzzle maze puzzle box totally awesome mazes and
puzzles over 200 brain-bending challenges children maze puzzle book
lost in a jigsaw the diagonal maze puzzle the everything kids' puzzle
book mazes hart maze puzzles heart maze puzzles image puzzles maze
puzzle books for kids 4-8 labyrinth puzzle maze russian nesting maze
puzzle number maze puzzle maze runner puzzle maze runner jigsaw puzzle
maze solve the world's most challenging puzzle 3d spherical maze ball
puzzle toys unicorn maze puzzle unicorn maze puzzle party favor
vehicle maze puzzle v-cube maze puzzle rubik's cube premier puzzle
yarn maze 100 maze puzzles for kids 4-8 100 maze puzzles 24 mazes a
book of artistic puzzles 3d maze puzzle mazes and puzzles for 5 year
old mazes and puzzles age 6 fun and challenging mazes and puzzles for
kids 6-12 Puzzle Mazes Trivia Challenges Animal Mazes and Super Tough
Mazes Challenge Your Smartness With Animal Mazes and Super Tough Mazes
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The World's Most Difficult Maze
This is an activity book that provides pure entertainment to your
little ones. It is composed of colorful pictures that would definitely
call and hold the attention. The good thing about playing matching
games is that they encourage visual and short-term memory. Your child
will be examining one part of the picture and memorize some of the
feature

Fun and Games: Mazes: Perimeter and Area
One of the world's leading maze designers displays his most
spectacular and complex mazes, and reveals their powerful
psychological secrets, mathematical structures, and how to solve them
quickly. Over 150 illustrations, including 100 color photos, cover
Greek minotaurs, Roman mosaic labyrinths, medieval Christian pavement
mazes, Amazon Indian myths, remote island tribal mazes, aerial shots
of modern mazes, and hedge mazes you can build. "Explains the mystery
of mazes, from the simplest to the most complex."--Publisher's Weekly.

Address Book
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(The Young Adult Edition of "The Rainbow Virus" has been edited to
eliminate adult language and situations.) "The Rainbow Virus" is a
gripping, realistic bioterrorism tale that launches readers on a
harrowing adventure with the flips and plunges of the wildest roller
coaster. At first, loner scientist Arthur Lupo seems the most
eccentric bioterrorist of all time. After vanishing from his lab at a
biotech company, he releases viruses that only turn their victims a
palette of colors. But then his chief pursuers-disgraced FBI agent
Bobby Loudon and obsessive CDC epidemic-tracker Kathleen Shinoharadiscover a horrifying fact. The brilliant Lupo has stolen the world's
most lethal viruses from the Army's bioterrorism center. Lupo reveals
that his first viruses were only a test. He dramatically proves their
infectivity by transforming the terrified citizens of Denver into a
rainbow of colors. In a chilling declaration, he announces that he
will now release an unstoppable artificial virus whose spread will
decimate the world's population. Loudon and Shinohara must race
against time, a mysterious assassin, and a secret government faction
to find Lupo and stop him. Author and veteran science writer Dennis
Meredith has crafted this riveting tale drawing on his decades of
experience working at leading research universities such as Caltech,
MIT, Cornell, and Duke. For more information on Dennis Meredith's
novels go to "www.DennisMeredith.com."
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Kids, Day in and Day Out
Reproduction of the original: A Journey in Other Worlds by John Jacob
Astor

The World Book Encyclopedia
Bigger than all of our maze books, the Jumbo Book of Amazing Mazes is
the ultimate puzzle book for maze fans of all ages.

Maze Puzzle for Kids Age 8-12 Years, 50 Fun Triangle Maze to
Explore
"There is mental entertainment, magic, math, and more in this
collection of classic tricks and problems."-Student Library Journal.
Although referring to Townsend's 'The World's Most Challenging
Puzzles,' this quote is applicable to his entire puzzle cannon. If you
enjoy pitting yourself against the most challenging puzzles in
existence and are a glutton for punishment, then one or all of these
books are for you. Take your pick among 'The World's Trickiest,' 'Most
Perplexing,' 'Most Incredible,' 'Greatest,' 'Most Amazing,' 'Most
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Baffling,' 'Most Challenging,' and 'Best.' Choose from any of the
eight, or all eight, and see how you stand up against Charles Barry
Townsend-'the Professor of Perplexing Puzzles." 128 pages, 100 b/w
illus., 5 3/8 x 8 1/4.

The Kidnapping of Michel Houellebecq

World's Toughest Mazes
Ninety-five puzzles involving logic, magic squares, numbers, cards,
line drawings, word problems, geometry, checkers, mazes, and
progressions

Super Awesome Mazes Mazes and Monsters Edition
"Trace your way through 50 of the world's most intriguing mazes,
reproduced as stunning aerial photographs, archive illustrations, and
detailed overhead plans"--Page 4 of cover.

Connecting Through Yes!
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One 28-page maze with holes that permit passage from page to page.

The Diary of a Nobody
64 challenging mazes in color with solutions.

Their Precious Own
Ricky Lopez has been out of the major-league dope game for years. He
spends his time shooting steroids and selling dime bags out of a
basement on Chicago's West Side. When a Houellebecq novel falls into
his hands, he doesn't like it. He responds in the only way he knows.
Meanwhile, a shadowy literary connoisseur determines that Michel
Houellebecq could create the world's most perfect art. For that to
happen, the famous author must be cast into the true domain of
struggle: poverty and obscurity. Michel Houellebecq won't take that
lying down, even if he has to get out of bed.

Dancers Between Realms
? Mazes are extremely exciting puzzles where finding a way through the
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labyrinth to reach the end point is a thrilling journey, for both kids
and adults. ? Mazes provide hours of fun for boys & girls, and are
some of best early childhood education tools out there! This
collection of thoughtful mazes will help your child develop critical
skills such as problem solving, visual perception, and fine motor
skills. ?Features: * 3 difficulty levels (Easy, Medium, Hard) suitable
for ages 4-6, and 6-8 * Beautifully illustrated mazes that will
entertain, stimulate, and challenge your young one * Start building
key logical and analytical capabilities at a young age

Single Handed - The Story of Keith Maze and His Dog Wishbone
Why do people with great potential in life miss their chance to be
successful? Why do they fail to realize their abilities and talents
and fulfill their calling? What hinders these people from walking in
God's plan and carrying out the great work that only they are able to
complete? In this book you will find the answers to these questions
and many others.

The Spirituality of Mazes and Labyrinths
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Maze Puzzle for Kids Maze Puzzle for Kids Age 8-12 years, 50 Fun
Triangular Maze to Explore Book is idle to train your kids brain while
keeping them more fun to find way out. Like playing the garden maze!
From the starting point, there are some obstacle to block the exit but
it is challenging him to try other ways. 50 Maze Games is also
suitable for Children and Young Adults as well. This pocket book is
easy to carry with them everywhere they go:- on the bus, in the train,
in the car etc. Other Maze Shape are available on Amazon by copy and
paste in the searching box: - 1544085796 for Square Maze - 1544686900
for Pyramid Maze - 1544669852 for Circle Maze Great gift for your
lovely Child!

Ten Days that Shook the World

World's Most Amazing Puzzles
More than 30 million Americans quit their jobs in 2015. Many of them
left because their jobs had become too toxic to tolerate. How does
this happen? How can it be stopped? FUCKERY teaches career-driven
employees how to break the bad habits that destroy people and
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undermine performance. By mapping negative habits, you'll reclaim lost
productivity, repair disabled communication, and root out what
threatens success. Transform "I can't wait to leave" into "I'm excited
to be a part of this team."

Citymaze!
'NAOKI INABA HAS INVENTED THE PERFECT PUZZLE. ENJOY!' Alex Bellos
'Awesome puzzles! My students and I love them!' Ellen Hansen 'I use
these as warm-ups with 3rd and 4th grade Gifted and Talented students.
They love solving these puzzles!' L. Bowe 'Loved these' Elizabeth
Shapiro 'An excellent book of short puzzles' Once you pit your wits
against area mazes, you'll be hooked! From the genius mind of Naoki
Inaba - one of the world's most prolific and creative inventors of
logic puzzles - comes a brand-new type of challenge. Area mazes have
already taken Japan by storm and are set to be the next big puzzle
craze. Your quest is to navigate a network of rectangles to find a
missing value. The rules are simple, the puzzles are easy and the
logic is clever. Just remember: - Area = length x width - Use spatial
reasoning to find helpful relationships - Whole numbers are all you
need. You can always get the answer without using fractions Originally
invented for gifted students, area mazes (menseki meiro) are the
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perfect puzzle for brain game fanatics. Whether you loved or hated
geometry at school, with this book you can finally show it who's boss.
Feed your brain some areas mazes - they could be just what you're
craving.

Fuckery
Fifty short stories contained in this book talk about the life of
Bosnian women from a poor working class family, who came into this
world by accident, unplanned, without tears of joy and some parent's
elation at least not by her father.Her childhood and future life were
very difficult, but strong will, the real, pure and true will, it did
so she made something of the life what no one did around her. She
managed to realize her dreams, to be a successful business woman, a
good wife and mother and to give her children a much better life than
it was her.Bosnian version:Pedeset kratkih prica sadrzanih u ovoj
knjizi, govore o zivotu bosanske zene iz jedne siromasne radnicke
porodice, koja je na ovaj svijet dosla slucajno, neplanski, bez suza
radosnica i nekog ushicenja od strane roditelja, bar ne od strane
njenog oca.Njeno djetinjstvo i dalji zivotni put bili su jako teski,
ali jaka volja, ona prava, cista i iskonska, ucinila je da ona od
zivota napravi nesto sto niko u njenom okruzenju nije. Uspjela je da
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ostvari svoje snove, da bude uspjesna poslovna zena, dobra supruga i
majka i da svojoj djeci pruzi daleko bolji zivot nego sto je bio njen.

Rainbow Valley
The purpose of the book is to provide a path for people to acquire a
basic acquaintance with opera, leading in time to greater
understanding, deeper enjoyment and eventually a love of the most
passionate of the arts; and to make the reader an avid subscriber,
donor and volunteer with her/his local opera company. With chapters on
how to start pleasurably and affordably, on suggested repertory, on
the most enjoyable ways to prepare for a performance, and even some
suggestions on operas to postpone for now, the book is aimed primarily
at the young, but also at that huge swathe of the population entering
its golden years who are attracted by the traditions, the vocal
splendor and visual spectacle of great opera.

The Ultimate Maze Book
This book shows how to use agreement to transform the biggest areas of
marital conflict into closeness, cooperation, and mutually desirable
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outcomes. Licensed psychologist, marriage, and relationship coach Jack
Ito PhD illustrates with clear, easy to follow examples, how to
communicate about the biggest problems that couples face. These are
the same techniques his coaching clients use to stop divorces, end
affairs, deal with addicted spouses, solve problems, end blaming,
improve dating, handle money issues, parent cooperatively, get out of
debt, and more. This book is unique in offering communication training
to couples when one spouse (or significant other) is not ready or
willing to work on the relationship.

World's Most Baffling Puzzles
The Empath. The word has found its way into our consciousness
accompanied by ideas of healing, sharing emotion and pain. Empaths are
sensitive, caring, responsive people who have at the core of their
nature an innate ability to receive energy, information and awareness
from others with a depth and intensity that is beyond our customary
understanding of empathy. Yet, this very receptivity and permeability
brings its own challenges. It is vital for empaths to recognize
themselves as such and to consciously explore, understand and address
this energetic flow in their life. Self-inquiry is the essential tool
to understanding all that motivates and colors your experience of the
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world. The book explores in depth this receptivity, as well as tools,
concepts and approaches to support understanding and how to flourish
with this heightened sensitivity. This book is a shared journey,
edited from years of workshops and sessions with Elisabeth Fitzhugh
and the Orion group.

Fun and Games: Mazes: Perimeter and Area 6-Pack
Keith Maze has inspired many people during his battle with cancer.
Battle is a good way to describe it. Maze is more of a battler than a
victim. Maze has always been a fan of the underdog, rooting for and
helping them in any way he can. Even during the darkest days of
battling the disease the talented singer organized or performed at
many charity events. So who could have imagined that one of the
underdogs he helped was, well, a dog? Maze found the Jack Russel named
Wishbone annoying in the beginning. Between the frequent fights with
another Jack Russel, and constantly dropping a plastic toy on top of
Maze's shoe in an effort to get his attention, the dog was nothing
more than a nuisance. But then the dog lost one of it's limbs in a
tragic accident and everything changed. The two suddenly had something
in common - being "Single Handed". This story will draw a tear to your
eye, but have you laughing at the same time. Not only can you overcome
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adversity during the worst moments, you can also do it with a smile.

[Books in print / Supplement ] ; Books in print : BIP ; an
author-title-series index. Supplement
This is not really a book. This is a building in the shape of a booka
maze. Each numbered page depicts a room in the maze. Tempted? Test
your wits against mine. I guarantee that my maze will challenge you to
think in ways you've never thought before. But beware. One wrong turn
and you may never escape!

The Great Maze Book

Remember Who You Truly Are
This book will help you to remember who you truly are, and to be your
true, authentic self, in its entirety, to unlock the beautiful spirit
and essence of you. You have a soul mission: it's time to wake up to
it and fulfill your destiny and be everything you ever dreamed of
being, your soul and spirit self really are, unafraid to shine in a
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world that all too often might seem might seek to undermine or limit
youYou are filled with infinite possibilities and great gifts. Many of
us are waking up from the illusion of fear, lower consciousness and
vibration that we have been trapped in. Though times may be dark, the
light can prevail and by holding on to our dreams and visions, we will
emerge with a higher consciousness. We will shed all the restrictions
of the past, and break the chains of the judgmental and fear-based
systems which have ruled and limited our lives in so many ways, to
take a jump and leap of faith and really be the full expression of our
unique and special souls. "I really love this book. As soon as I
started reading it, it felt like it was talking directly to my soul. I
believe Sally is a gifted soul on a mission to genuinely help &
empower people. It is a book I will treasure" "What a beautiful book;
one that touches you and works on so many levels." "It doesn't matter
where you are on your journey, in this book you will find something
new, something to remind you of who and where you are, why you are
following the path you have chosen and affirmation that you are not
alone, the Universe is always supporting you. I found the book easy to
read, to me the energy of the words just flow off the page, and hit
the spot. Read it from cover to cover, dip in and out, the choice is
yours and the book supports you in what ever way you wish to connect
with it. Bursting with information and and workable ways to experiment
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and include in your spiritual practice. Sally has worked really hard
to make this work appeal to as wider audience as possible and I feel
she has pulled it off with a flourish. Well done Sally, when's the
next one?" "I really love this book. As soon as I started reading it,
it felt like it was talking directly to my soul and I felt curiously
emotional. I believe Sally is a gifted soul on a mission to genuinely
help & empower people. It is a book I will treasure & refer to when I
am in need of uplifting"

Out of Spite
The Diary of a Nobody is an English comic novel that records the daily
events in the lives of a London clerk, Charles Pooter, his wife
Carrie, his son Lupin, and numerous friends and acquaintances over a
period of 15 months.

Puzzle Mazes Trivia Challenges - Animal Mazes and Super
Tough Mazes
"This book is a slice of intensified history—history as I saw it.” So
begins John Reed’s first-hand account of the Bolshevik Revolution of
Page 20/29

Free Copy Maze Solve The Worlds Most Challenging Puzzle
1917. Much anticipated when it was published in 1919, Reed’s narrative
remains as riveting today as when the events he describes were still
reverberating throughout the world. Reed was hardly a disinterested
observer, and his involvement in the Communist labor movement lends
urgency and passion to his classic account. He vividly describes
events in Petrograd in November 1917, when Vladimir Lenin and the
Bolsheviks stormed the Winter Palace and seized the reins of power.
Despite Reed’s personal leanings, which he made no attempt to hide,
the book garnered praise from luminaries across the political
spectrum. George F. Kennan, the American diplomat, and father of the
policy of Soviet containment, said that “Reed’s account of the events
of that time rises above every other contemporary record for its
literary power, its penetration, its command of detail. It will be
remembered when all others are forgotten." Reed was committed to
telling the story of the Russian revolution as truthfully as possible.
That the book was banned by Russian premier Josef Stalin is a
testament to the author’s success in carrying out his mission. One
hundred years after Russia and the world trembled, Ten Days that Shook
the World brings alive the momentous events of 1917.

A Journey in Other Worlds
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Address Book Size 6" x 9" Over 300 Sections To Record Contact Details.
Glossy And Soft Cover, Large Print, Font, 6" x 9" For Contacts,
Addresses, Phone Numbers, Emails, Birthday And More.

Jumbo Book of Amazing Mazes
Parents tell how they handle their children's education, nutrition,
discipline, play activities, and problems

Original Area Mazes
An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of elementary,
junior high, and high school students.

The Ultimate Sherlock Holmes Puzzle Book
Mazemaster David Anson Russo has created the ultimate combination of
art, entertainment, and spiritual exploration in this exciting new
collection of spectacular mazes. Each spread features a four-color
maze, with accompanying text that explains the artistic and symbolic
roots of the maze.
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Secrets of the Maze
Students will develop their math skills while engaged in reading about
mazes from around the world. This book seamlessly integrates the
teaching of math and reading, and uses real-world examples to teach
geometry concepts like calculating perimeter and area. Text features
include a glossary, an index, captions, and a table of contents to
increase students’ vocabulary and reading comprehension skills as they
interact with the text. The rigorous practice problems, math charts
and diagrams, and sidebars provide many opportunities for students to
practice their developing math skills, and apply what they’ve learned
to their everyday lives. Math Talk provides an in-depth opportunity
for further thinking, requiring the use of higher-order thinking
skills.

The Curious History of Mazes
This full-immersion experience challenges you to solve these slightly
re-imagined scenarios inspired by Sir Arthur Conan Doyle's most famous
Sherlock Holmes short stories: Interactive Challenge 1: Begins with a
short introduction to the short story/crime, giving a summary of the
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main characters and plot. Following the introduction, 24
puzzles--including cryptograms, crosswords, logic conundrums, visual
puzzles, ciphers, and word searches--are presented, for a grand total
of 144puzzles. Interactive Challenge 2: Utilizes maps that readers use
to maneuver around the chapters, completing each puzzle not in a
chronological order but, instead, relying on tips and clues from each
solved puzzle to travel around the book, like a maze. Interactive
Challenge 3: Drops hidden clues that accumulate into a final,
overarching word search, which requires the completed clues from all 6
chapters. The Puzzlecraft series from Wellfleet Press tackles some of
the greatest conundrums of our time. Learn how to navigate the world's
trickiest mazes, solve the most complex crosswords, and finally get
the answer to "Why is a raven like a writing desk?" Follow
literature's most famous detective, Sherlock Holmes, as he guides you
through hundreds of challenging cross-fitness brain exercises inspired
by his most popular cases and adventures. You can also train your
memory to perform better and learn the meanings behind your own
personality traits or the traits of others. These handy and portable
paperbacks are sized perfectly to travel, whether on vacation or just
for your daily commute. The intricately designed covers and bold
colors will capture your attention as much as the engaging content
inside. Other titles in the series include: The Curious History of
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Mazes; The Curious History of the Crossword; The Curious History of
the Riddle; Escape from Sherlock Holmes; Sherlock Holmes Puzzles: Code
Breakers; Sherlock Holmes Puzzles: Math & Logic Games; Sherlock Holmes
Puzzles: Visual Puzzles; Sherlock Holmes Puzzles: Lateral Brain
Teasers; Solving Sherlock Homes; Maximize Your Memory; and The Book of
Personality Tests.

How to Keep Your Focus
In this full-colour, beautifully illustrated book, Gailand MacQueen
uses myth, history, and personal experience to explore the spiritual
meanings of mazes and labyrinths. Convinced that labyrinths and mazes
have much to teach us, Gailand MacQueen invites readers on a sometimes
mystical, sometimes mysterious, journey of spiritual discovery.

Listen, Learn, Love, Opera
Thread your way through this aMAZEing history and delve into a curious
experience!? From prehistoric times, mazes and labyrinths worldwide
have served as different symbolic, ritualistic, and practical
purposes. Taken as a powerful metaphor for life's journey, they can be
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used as tools for meditation and learning at any level, even when
completed for recreation. Maze images can be enjoyed as motifs
themselves, but also in their material forms—a meditation, puzzle,
dance, walk, ritual, pilgrimage, or simply a day out. Drawing upon a
wealth of historical and classical literature; accounts written by
explorers, archaeologists, and historians; and the output of modern
and contemporary world-renowned experts and enthusiasts, social
historian Dr. Julie Bounford explores the evolution of mazes through
time and across continents, presenting their history in a fun and
engaging format while challenging readers to solve over 100 mazes—many
created exclusively for this book by illustrator and artist Trevor
Bounford. Learn about: The earliest recorded examples, legends, and
mazes in the ancient world Mazes used as sacred rituals and symbols
that take us beyond the natural world Turf, stone, hedge, and garden
mazes, and sites of communal rustic revels The modern revival, with
mazes taken to forms never previously imagined Explore how mazes can
improve your mental dexterity and create mindfulness, and use the
gazetteer to locate historical, replica, and interesting mazes that
exist around the world today. The Puzzlecraft series from Wellfleet
Press tackles some of the greatest conundrums of our time. Learn how
to navigate the world’s trickiest mazes, solve the most complex
crosswords, and finally get the answer to “Why is a raven like a
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writing desk?” Follow literature’s most famous detective, Sherlock
Holmes, as he guides you through hundreds of challenging cross-fitness
brain exercises inspired by his most popular cases and adventures. You
can also train your memory to perform better and learn the meanings
behind your own personality traits or the traits of others. These
handy and portable paperbacks are sized perfectly to travel, whether
on vacation or just for your daily commute. The intricately designed
covers and bold colors will capture your attention as much as the
engaging content inside. Other titles in the series include: The
Curious History of the Crossword; The Curious History of the Riddle;
Escape from Sherlock Holmes; Sherlock Holmes Puzzles: Code Breakers;
Sherlock Holmes Puzzles: Math & Logic Games; Sherlock Holmes Puzzles:
Visual Puzzles; Sherlock Holmes Puzzles: Lateral Brain Teasers;
Solving Sherlock Homes; Solving Sherlock Holmes Volume II; Maximize
Your Memory; and The Book of Personality Tests.
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